
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref: DSM/CG/Y11 

November 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We would like to invite you to a Year 11 Student Progress Parents and Carers’ 
Consultation Evening on Monday 20 November 2023 from 4:00pm to 7:00pm 
 
This is your opportunity to discuss your child’s progress towards meeting their learning 
goals and the next steps they need to take in order to be successful in each subject.  
 
The final GCSE examinations will take place in May and June, please do not book any 
holidays or medical appointments during the school year as this is valuable 
preparation time. 
 
Students will make appointments with their teachers in advance and will bring home a 
card indicating these times. 
 
I look forward to seeing you on Monday 20 November 2023. 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
Mr Smith 
Assistant Principal 
 

Common Lane 
Shirebrook 

Nottinghamshire 
NG20 8QF 

Tel: 01623 742722 
enquiries@shirebrookacademy.org 

www.shirebrookacademy.org  

Executive Principal: 
Rebecca Hibberd – BEd Hons MA 

Associate Principal: 
Lindsey Burgin BA (Hons), PGCE, MA 

Vice Principals: 
Lindsay Ward BA (Hons), PGCE 
Damian O’Reilly BA (Hons), NPQSL 
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